
M.B. ANTRIM is manager of the 
engineering and construction 
division of the Lukens Steel Co., 
Coatesville, Pa. Born in West 
Pittston Pa., he received an elec-
trical engineering degree from the 
Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute 
in 1938. He was employed by the 
Westinghouse Electric Corp., East 
Pittsburgh, Pa., and upon com-
pletion of the technical training 
course was assigned to the Phila-
delphia office. He joined Lukens 
Steel Co. in 1941 as technical 
assistant to the electrical superin-
tendent and progressed succes-
sively in the electrical department 
to electrical engineer, assistant 
superintendent and then superin-
tendent. In 1953 he was appointed 
assistant manager of the main-
tenance and construction divi-
sion. In 1957 he became project 
manager of the Lukens Steel Co.’s 
$33,000,000 expansion program. 
In 1959, upon completion of this 
program, he was named to his 

present position as manager of 
the engineering and construction 
division. Since then he has direct-
ed several capital expansion pro-
grams totaling about $32,000,000.
 Active in AISE affairs, he has 
held all of the offices in the asso-
ciation, as well as chairmanship 
of the Philadelphia district section 
and various ASIE technical com-
mittees.
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Present increasing capital goods 
requirements and many recent 
process changes in steel plants 
have increased the need for tech-
nical and engineering person-
nel in every plant area. Many of 
these new people are without 
experience in our industry. Also, 
changed processes and their new 
equipment require much study by 
present personnel. The Associa-
tion of Iron and Steel Engineers 
has much to offer to both the steel 
industry and its personnel to aid in 
this area.
 Directed by officers and staff of 
the Association, equipment and 
practice standardization programs 
to decrease capital and mainte-
nance costs as well as varied re-
search efforts attempting to solve 
equipment failure and product 
quality problems are being car-
ried on by committees composed 
of Association members.  Many 
of these projects are proceeding 
jointly with other technical groups 
interested in the steel industry.
 District sections in 14 cities and 

national conventions offer meet-
ing places for trading experiences 
and, most important, the opportu-
nity of solid acquaintanceship with 
technical and engineering person-
nel of other steel companies and 
suppliers to the industry.  
 The “Iron and Steel Engineer,” 
published monthly, reports all of 
these efforts and the annual pro-
ceedings serves as their perma-
nent record.
 To date our Association has 
been successfully progressive 
in its objective—“to promote the 
advancement of the technical and 
engineering phases of the produc-
tion and processing of iron and 
steel”—by providing the crucible 
in which the steel industry, its 
personnel, and its suppliers and 
their personnel are melted down 
together to achieve a common 
ground of understanding of the 
technical and engineering prob-
lems of the industry. 
 To continue to progress in the 
year ahead, and we are very opti-
mistic, we must have the support 
of the steel industry and the sup-
port of its personnel as members 
of the Association of Iron and 
Steel Engineers.
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